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Police Investigate Early Morning Shooting 

 

     During the early morning hours of June 8th (approximately 12:50am) New Brunswick police 

officers responded to the area of Throop Avenue and Delevan Street to investigate a reported 

shooting.  Upon their arrival the officers located a 23 year old male (New Brunswick resident) 

who sustained a gunshot wound to his buttocks.  That victim was treated at Robert Wood 

Johnson University Hospital for the non-life threatening injuries.  The victim was unable to 

provide any suspect information or details of the incident.  Anyone with information is asked to 

call Detective Erika DiMarcello at (732) 745-5217. 
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